


This poster can be enlarged by converting it from a PDF to a graphics 

file, such as JPEG.  

If you would like to customize this poster, to add your organization’s 

logo, or to include different ash tree species, you can obtain the 

original Publisher document by contacting brian.buehler@mi.usda.gov. 

In addition to the poster you will also receive JPEG files for identifying 

additional ash tree species. 


